
Current Families Reapplying
for Financial Aid For Fall 2023

Visit: http://www.solutionsbysss.com/parents

School Number: 2878

Returning families applying for financial aid must submit a new PFS every year. As a
courtesy to returning families, Doane Stuart invites you to file early for financial aid.
The deadline to submit the 2023-24 PFS is December 16, 2022. In addition to submitting
the 2023-24 PFS, we also require that families upload their 2021 tax returns and W2s to
the SSS portal. Aid for current families who do not apply by the December 16th deadline
will be considered along with the larger pool of new applicants for the 2023-2024 school
year. The Financial Aid Committee will review applications and include grant awards
in the re-enrollment packets that will be emailed out in February, 2023.

Instructions for Re-applying for Financial Aid for Fall 2023
● Complete the Parents’ Financial Statement (PFS) through School and Student

Services (SSS). This is done online at: http://www.solutionsbysss.com/parents

● Upload your 2021 tax returns (state and federal, with all attachments) and 2021
W2s to the SSS Portal. Do not send these documents to Doane Stuart.

● In the case of a two household family (including divorced, separated or
unmarried parents), each parent must complete a separate PFS and upload his
or her documents. Step-parents should be included on their spouse’s PFS.

Financial Aid Timeline for 2022-23 (Current Families)
● December 16, 2022 - 2023-24 PFS, 2021 taxes and W2s due on SSS Portal
● February, 2023 - Financial Aid grants emailed with Re-Enrollment Agreements
● March, 2023 - Re-enrollment Agreements must be submitted through the

Parent Portal to receive financial aid grants.

Please contact Karen Teich, Director of Enrollment Management & Financial Aid at
Kteich@doanestuart.org with any questions

mailto:Kteich@doanestuart.org

